
 

Summer Holiday 

 

We hope you have a safe, sunny and 

healthy summer. We look forward 

to seeing our N1 children in 

September; they will now be our 

“big” N2 children!  

 

Nursery reopens on Tuesday 

September 4th. The new starters 

will be coming for their first visit 

on Wednesday 5th September. 

 

 

 

13th July 2018 

Dates 

Friday 20th July – last 

day of school year 

Tuesday 4th 

September- nursery 

reopens for current N1 

children 

 

 
Dress Up Day. 

 

On Friday 20th July 

(the last day of 

term) we are going 

to have a “dress up 

day” for all 

children. Children 

can come as their 

favourite princess, 

super hero, book 

character….. or 

anything they would 

like to wear! There 

is no charge for 

this. Don’t worry if 

your child is shy 

about dressing up – 

normal clothes or  

school uniform will 

be fine too. Please 

don’t feel under 

pressure to make/ 

buy anything – we 

have lots of 

dressing up outfits 

here.  

 

 Fond Farewells 

It is once again that rather sad time 

of year when we need to say goodbye 

to our N2 children. However our 

sadness is compensated by our delight 

in how much they have matured and 

developed in their time with us, and 

knowing that their minds will be full of 

happy memories from Langley Moor 

Nursery School.  

Best wishes to all your families, it has 

been a pleasure getting to know each 

and every one of you, and we wish you 

all the very best for the future – and 

hope to see some of you again with 

younger members of your families! 

 

 

 

 

Leaver’s Celebration Ceremony 

Tuesday 17th July 

The event will take place 

outside so in the event of bad 

weather, the reserve date is 

Thursday 19th July.  If it is 

raining again on that date, 

unfortunately the event will 

have to be cancelled. Hopefully 

the sun will shine ! 

Uniform is not compulsory. 

Children and their parents will 

be invited to come from 3:45 

onwards and light refreshments 

will be served. Please note 

children will need to be 

collected from the end of 

their session at their usual 

time (in order that staff can 

prepare for the soft drinks and 

nibbles). 

At 4:15 we will have a little 

ceremony to present the 

children with their files. 

Please can I gently remind you 

that the supervision of your 

children will be your 

responsibility. 
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